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**VOTE YES**
TAKE ACTION TO SAVE GENERAL PRACTICE

VOTE YES 17 JUNE - 29 JULY
PROTECT YOUR PRACTICE
PROTECT YOUR PATIENTS

www.bma.org.uk/GPContract
www.bma.org.uk/GPsOnYourSide

 If you’re missing your ballot, request one direct
 Fill in the form online (link below) or email *gpcontract@bma.org.uk*

BMA ballot request form - GPC England non-statutory ballot (office.com)

Not a member?
*Not a problem*

Join the BMA✅

 Join today & get 3 months free membership* available to _ALL GPs_ and _ALL GP
Registrars

FEATURED  ART ICLE :  GPC  ENGLAND
NON-STATUTORY  BALLOT  –  VOTE  YES
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bma.org.uk%2FGPContract&data=05%7C02%7Ckate.pilton%40NHS.NET%7Cd0ea4b49145f41c6cfd108dc8c552119%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C1%7C638539544459849550%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Yczq2jbjkv0OR%2FjH84htYl4Pjw%2BH4%2BegLNUmROnw2NI%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bma.org.uk%2FGPsOnYourSide&data=05%7C02%7Ckate.pilton%40NHS.NET%7Cd0ea4b49145f41c6cfd108dc8c552119%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C1%7C638539544459866571%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8tTJByQjUjM%2BGqj2kmU%2FJJalzMMZebvmo5iksao9UEA%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=vo5Ev1_m5kCeMTP9qkEogEk4vrGOpdpApAP82vryyLVUMjMxOTIzUzM1UENLUUNDVDY0UFlNUUNTOC4u
https://bma.org.uk/join


Article written by Kate Pilton, Chief Opertaing
Officer, Lincolnshire LMC | Date: 28/05/2024

BMA AND LMC V I EW -  NAT IONAL  P I LOT
ON NEW WAYS  OF  WORK ING  IN  GENERAL

PRACT ICE
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This article has been written to advise you on
the BMA and LMC View on the national Pilot
on New Ways of Working in General Practice.
As you may be aware Lincolnshire is one of
seven pilot areas that have been selected in
England. This was likely to be the case
following Clare Fuller’s earlier visit to the
county.
 
The BMA and Lincolnshire LMC must strongly
recommend to member practices that they
decline to take part.
 
This is a practice led project, all practices in
a PCN must agree to sign up. Explicit
agreement must be made by the GP contract
holders in each practice within a PCN.

Consider the following:
This is a large data gathering exercise by
NHS England.

Loss of your practice’s intellectual
property.

Do you want to give all your business
data and intelligence away to NHS
England?

There is also inadequate funding to
remunerate for disruption caused by the
gathering of data.

Absence of any focus on improved patient
outcomes.
Lack of detail provided about how the extra
capacity will benefit core General Practice.

More staff to supervise and take
responsibility for.

Lack of clarity about the continuation of
funding after March 2027.
The potential for this pilot to limit your
freedom to engage in collective action in
defence of General Practice alongside your
colleagues.
This pilot may well be halted by a new
incoming Government.

 
Remember this is foremost a data gathering
exercise and all practices in a PCN must agree
to take part.
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BOOK NOW

https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/product/09-07-2024-your-lmc-day/
https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/product/17-07-2024-dispensing-practices-day/
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B O O K  Y O U R  P L A C E  H E R E    

https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/product/11-07-2024-lincolnshire-gp-society/
https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/product/11-07-2024-lincolnshire-gp-society/


NHS Pension Scheme members are reminded that contribution tier rates changed from 1 April 2024.

The table below shows the contribution rates for each salary range that are applicable in 2024/25.
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NHS  PENS ION  SCHEME  2024/25
T I ER  RATES

Please see the NHS Pensions website for further information.

ANNOUNCEMENT :  PROTECTED
LEARN ING  T IME  UPDATE

https://www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/member-hub/information-practitioners-and-non-gp-providers
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UPDATE  ON  CERV ICAL  SCREEN ING
MANAGEMENT  SYSTEM (CSMS)  GO-L IVE

Article written by Nick Turner, Practice Support Officer, Lincolnshire LMC
Date 25/06/2024

NHS England is pleased to confirm that the CSMS is now live.

It replaces the previous Open Exeter call/recall IT system and is now accessed via an NHS smartcard.
The Open Exeter system is no longer accessible for the purposes of delivering NHS Cervical Screening
Programme services.

For any technical support with using or accessing CSMS please visit the CSAS website.
All GP Practices are asked on Monday 24 June 2024 to log on and review the notification section:

to check that the contact email details for Prior Notification Lists (PNLs) are correct (click on
‘manage email’ within notifications section). If incorrect, please amend on CSMS, ensuring it’s a
generic email contact address.
to check the details of any patients due to be invited and action accordingly.

Thank you for all your support in ensuring a smooth transition to CSMS.
Should you have any other questions or require further assistance, please contact the CSMS
Implementation Team at screening.implementation@nhs.net.
Training

Completing CSMS training, which includes Part 1: Introducing the new CSMS, and Part 2: Using the new
CSMS. These training modules are now available on the Learning Hub and can be accessed using an
e-Learning for Health login. Training must be completed before using the new CSMS.

https://cervicalscreening.nhs.uk/?_cldee=8CHJH9DO16HW98NAMCagTM7QJ_fZ7X29-w6Pgi0mdaRHv0Hk3zqxdWtgZvti7C2y&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-0292d01b81f54163a88a9fc397a3747d&esid=01593c3c-332e-ef11-840a-6045bd0b0577
https://cervicalscreening.nhs.uk/?_cldee=8CHJH9DO16HW98NAMCagTM7QJ_fZ7X29-w6Pgi0mdaRHv0Hk3zqxdWtgZvti7C2y&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-0292d01b81f54163a88a9fc397a3747d&esid=01593c3c-332e-ef11-840a-6045bd0b0577
https://www.csas.nhs.uk/csms-help/?_cldee=8CHJH9DO16HW98NAMCagTM7QJ_fZ7X29-w6Pgi0mdaRHv0Hk3zqxdWtgZvti7C2y&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-0292d01b81f54163a88a9fc397a3747d&esid=01593c3c-332e-ef11-840a-6045bd0b0577
https://cervicalscreening.nhs.uk/?_cldee=8CHJH9DO16HW98NAMCagTM7QJ_fZ7X29-w6Pgi0mdaRHv0Hk3zqxdWtgZvti7C2y&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-0292d01b81f54163a88a9fc397a3747d&esid=01593c3c-332e-ef11-840a-6045bd0b0577
https://cervicalscreening.nhs.uk/?_cldee=8CHJH9DO16HW98NAMCagTM7QJ_fZ7X29-w6Pgi0mdaRHv0Hk3zqxdWtgZvti7C2y&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-0292d01b81f54163a88a9fc397a3747d&esid=01593c3c-332e-ef11-840a-6045bd0b0577
mailto:screening.implementation@nhs.net
https://learninghub.nhs.uk/Resource/47485/Item?_cldee=2q8TzHdSr1EGe3FGvZZ6BdUfwI2NFxbO12YS4PPvHgREQ1067A8JEFZeX5FS4jp-&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-5a3458fa2b5e4b748a18bdff801ac821&esid=b45060a7-8a13-ef11-9f89-6045bd0b385b
https://learninghub.nhs.uk/Catalogue/Using-The-New-NHS-Cervical-Screening-Management-System?_cldee=2q8TzHdSr1EGe3FGvZZ6BdUfwI2NFxbO12YS4PPvHgREQ1067A8JEFZeX5FS4jp-&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-5a3458fa2b5e4b748a18bdff801ac821&esid=b45060a7-8a13-ef11-9f89-6045bd0b385b
https://learninghub.nhs.uk/Catalogue/Using-The-New-NHS-Cervical-Screening-Management-System?_cldee=2q8TzHdSr1EGe3FGvZZ6BdUfwI2NFxbO12YS4PPvHgREQ1067A8JEFZeX5FS4jp-&recipientid=contact-d8e8195cf289e411b9f9005056ab5ef8-5a3458fa2b5e4b748a18bdff801ac821&esid=b45060a7-8a13-ef11-9f89-6045bd0b385b


Back to contents page LMC Newsletter - Page 8

L I N C O L N S H I R E  G E N E R A L  P R A C T I C E
A P P O I N T M E N T  I N F O G R A P H IC S

Using the information provided by NHS digital we have created infographics detailing how
many appointments were made each month by Lincolnshire General Practices, how many
were face-to-face and how many were within 24 hours of contact. 

These can be shared via your practice's social media. 
All of our general practice infographics can be found here:
https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/infographics

Do you have an idea for a useful infographic?

If you would like us to create an infographic that will be helpful for Lincolnshire general
practices to share with their patients, please email us at info@lincslmc.co.uk

In addition to the Appointments infographics, we also create useful infographics with
information to help your patients care for themselves at home and inform patients of key
services.

https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/infographics/
https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/infographics/
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USEFUL  L INKS
Training resources:

Lincolnshire Training Hub
E-Learning for Health (e-LfH)
NB Medical Education
GP Forum CPD Opportunities

Wellbeing Resources: 
10 Top Tips Wellbeing Poster
LMC Wellbeing page

Networking:
Lincoln Medical Society

Newsletters:
NHS people promise bulleting June 2024
Sessional GPs e-newsletter
GP Weekly Bulletin (England)
GP Trainee Newsletter
Practice Manager Association News

Buying Group:
Latest LMC Buying Group Update

https://www.facebook.com/lincolnshirelmc/
https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/
http://www.instagram.com/lincolnshirelmc
https://x.com/LincolnshireLMC
https://www.lincolnshiretraininghub.com/
https://www.e-lfh.org.uk/programmes/
https://www.nbmedical.com/
https://www.nbmedical.com/
https://www.gpforum.com/
https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Top-10-Wellbeing-Tips-Final.jpg
https://www.lincslmc.co.uk/wellbeing-and-support/
http://www.lincolnmedicalsociety.org/
https://www.lincolnshiretraininghub.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/NHS-People-Promise-update-bulletin-June-2024.pdf
https://bma-mail.org.uk/t/JVX-5GIM6-1BJCJOU46E/cr.aspx
http://bma-mail.org.uk/t/JVX-5CKBW-1BJCJOU46E/cr.aspx
http://bma-mail.org.uk/t/JVX-5BUWK-1BJCJOU46E/cr.aspx
https://practicemanagersuk.org/news/
https://us11.campaign-archive.com/?e=&u=ae8a08663d8d6e1465569f620&id=6f31b632d1


VACANCIES  IN  L INCOLNSH IRE  GENERAL
PRACT ICE
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V I E W A L L  V A C A N C I E S  H E R E EMAI L  US  YOUR  JOB  L IST ING S

L INCS  LMC VACANCIES  PAGE  IS  CURRENTLY  UPDATED  EVERY  TUESDAY

http://www.lincslmc.co.uk/jobs
mailto:info@lincslmc.co.uk

